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DFI was recently commissioned by the UN DCF to prepare a background study analysing the
quantity and quality of aid in LDCs and outlining possible elements for an LDC accountability
framework that builds on existing review processes. The study was discussed at the Fourth
United Nations Conference on Least Developed Countries (LDC-IV) held from 9 to 13 May 2011
in Istanbul, Turkey to review the Brussels Programme of Action (BPoA) and agree on a new
Programme of Action (IPoA) for LDCs. The paper can be downloaded from here



http://www.un.org/en/ecosoc/newfunct/pdf/ldc_study-executive_summary_en.pdf

